February 7, 2024 BCC Minutes

February 7 BCC Meeting was a presentation illustrating natural resources and
sensitive ecological areas in Bremen by the Maine Fish and Wildlife’s program,
“Beginning with Habitat”

Emails and flyers to heads of town committees, etc., were sent out. Purpose is to
engage town leaders in what may be of interest to town residents. A town wide in
person meeting will be planned following opinions of what is of most interest.




